
Farewell visit by Ambassador Yanagi to 

Minister of State for Media Affairs H.E. Mr. Adaileh and 

Minister of Planning and International Cooperation H.E. Dr. Rabadi 

 

On 24 September 2020, Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

farewell visit to H.E. Mr. Amjad Adaileh, Minister of State for Media Affairs, and 

discussed with H.E. Mr. Adaileh on diverse issues including the ways to deal with the 

novel coronavirus and media cooperation between Japan and Jordan. On his side, H.E. 

Mr. Adaileh expressed his appreciation for Japan’s assistance for Jordan, in particular 

during the coronavirus pandemic and indicated potential cooperation in the field of media. 

 

On the same day, Ambassador Yanagi also paid a farewell visit to H.E. Dr. Wissam Rabadi, 

Minister of Planning and International Cooperation. Ambassador Yanagi discussed with 

H.E. Dr. Rabadi on Japan’s assistance in Jordan and Minister expressed the gratitude for 

Japan’s cooperation, hoping that the cooperation will be furthered in the future. 

 

With H.E. Mr. Amjad Adaileh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Dr. Wissam Rabadi 


